
On behalf of a group of concerned ECISD parents and teachers, 
I respectfully request to be on the agenda at the next school 
board meeting on Tuesday, April 18th. I would like to address the 
board and superintendent regarding the recent reassignments of 
the high school principals. My remarks will be completed within 
5-10 minutes. 


